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 Gill Denniss INT2015/2534/P 06/10/2015  08:43:12 This will be the third time I have lodged an appeal against Mr Silver's application for work on an 

extension and basement which he erected without planning permission and which should have been 

removed by last April.

This latest application looks to me like stalling tactics and the minor changes proposed are insignificant 

and add nothing to enhance this monstrosity which is a blot on the landscape. It seriously impacts on 

the neighbouring houses and sets a precedent for other such buildings to go up in this beautiful area of 

London. It also encroaches on a very large area of garden which is a very precious green space and 

invaluable to plant and animal life.

I STRONGLY OBJECT

Flat 2

6 Lancaster Drive

London

NW3 4HA
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